
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 March 2011 
            
Newsletter No 25 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 21 March 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Meshayah-Lei Lambert-Brown  
Nursery 

For working hard when exploring 
the forces, push and pull. 

Aimee Caulkin  RW 
For making a good healthy 

food snack. 

 Aleena Zaheer   RG 
For making excellent progress 

with her literacy work. 

  Anthony Reid  1B 
For trying really hard to 

concentrate and complete his work 
in all areas. 

  Ocean Bernard-Sewell  
1/2H 

For being enthusiastic about 
learning. 

Anika Sowan    2S 
For writing an excellent setting 

description using adjectives and 
connectives. 

Whole Class  3L 
For excellent behaviour during our 

trip to the theatre. 

  Whole Class 3/4MW 
For excellent behaviour 

during our trip to the 
theatre. 

  Whole Class  4W 
For excellent behaviour during 

our trip to the theatre. 

Ethan Morris  5B 
For producing a lovely piece of 

creative writing for the 100 word 
challenge. 

 Rahul Bungar  5/6S 
For his work in literacy 

lessons. 

Jayden Morgan   6SH 
For trying hard in all areas of his 

work. 

 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 3L 
Spick and Span 5/6S 
Attendance 3L 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to RW  Runners up - 5/6S 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 21 March 2011. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Aleena Zaheer     RG    

For picking up all the coats in 
the cloakroom and hanging 

them up without being asked to. 

Keziah Martin     5/6S      
For lending another child his 

trainers so he could play in the 
football tournament. 



 
Football Tournament 
Congratulations to the year 5 and 6 mixed football team who won the Aston League on Monday. 
They have now been promoted to the next league.  The year 5 football team played well and only 
missed a semi final place on goal difference. Well done to all who played. 
 
Tesco & Sainsbury Vouchers 
St Mary‟s School is collecting Tesco school equipment vouchers and Sainsbury‟s active kids 
vouchers.  If you do your shopping at either of these stores could you please bring your vouchers 
into school. Last year we managed to collect enough Tesco vouchers to get extra sports equipment 
for school. 
 
Red Nose Day 
Thank you to everyone for taking part in this worthwhile cause. The red noses that the business 
enterprise children were selling sold out straight away! A lesson learned. The children have said 
“Next time we will have to order more to raise even more money!”   All the children had fun on the 
bouncy castle. 
 
Term Dates 

End of term holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 8 April 2011 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 27 April 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


